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County Ordinance 56.02(2) was modified to reflect changes adopted under 2011

Wisconsin Act 62 which created the Office of the Comptroller, A new requirement calls
for the Office of the Comptroller to issuc a five year financial projection for Milwaukee
County. To comply with this ordinance, the Comptroller is providing the County Board
with a power point presentation on the five year fiscal projection for Milwaukee County.

The fiscal projection was assembled by a workgroup consisting of representatives from the
Office of the County Executive, County Board, the Department of Administrative
Services, the Comptroller’s Office, Public Policy Forum and the Behavioral Health
Division.

The presentation provides the detail that demonstrates that the structural deficit facing the
County remains but it is significantly smaller than in prior year projections presented to the
Committee. This decrease is mainly due to expenditure reductions made by the County
especially in Personnel and Fringe Benefits costs and debt service.

C(_)mmittee Action

This is an informational report only. This report should be referred to and reviewed by the
Finance and Audit Committee,

Scott B. Manske /
Comptroller
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